Dear Boston College Student,

University Health Services (UHS) would like to welcome you to Boston College (BC). All mandatory health forms can be found on our UHS website or on your agora Health Services portal. Massachusetts immunization requirements apply to all international students, full-time and part-time health science students, full-time undergraduate students under 30 years of age and graduate students under 30 years of age. All students are required to submit the TB Questionnaire located on your Health Services portal.